## Christmas vibes!

## December Newsletter



to all the sponsors who generously contributed throughout the year 2023. Thanks to your support, we were able to host a grand celebration for our preschool graduates in conjunction with Christmas festivities!





Our mission can only persevere with your support and trust. It's through your unwavering commitment that we have been able to transform trash dumps to classrooms for these children. We are grateful for your contribution towards this cause. Let's keep pushing forward for a brighter future.